
1-17-2024 

Village Mayor and Trustees 

 

Dear Mayor and Trustees, 

I am writing in reference to the National Register of the Historic 

Places in Aurora in the new Draft Zoning Law. 

As you know we own 434 and 432 Main St. According to the 

Abstracts for the houses the first owner of 434 Main St. was the 

Youngs Family. The Registry calls it the Myra Crandall House. 

The Zabriskie Family owned 432 Main St. until the Avery Family 

bought it 1950. The Registry names it the C. Shakleton House.  

My point is the naming in your Registry doesn’t appear to be 

Historic based on the first owners. Perhaps you should consult 

with the Village Historian to correct the names of the 

properties.   

Virgil Farlow 

 

 

 

 


